
 

 

NEWSLETTER 15TH JUNE 2018NEWSLETTER 15TH JUNE 2018NEWSLETTER 15TH JUNE 2018   

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

TERM 6 
 
 

Week 3 
 

Monday 18th June 
Staff Development 
Day—No Children 
 
Tuesday 19th June 
 
Wed 20th June 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 Gym 
Club 
4:30—5:30 Hi5  
Multisports Club 
 
 

Thurs 21st June 
 
Fri 22nd June 
2:30 Celebration  
Assembly 
 

 

Week 4 
 

Monday 25th June 
 
Tuesday 26th June 
 
Wed 27th June 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 Gym 
Club 
4:30—5:30 Hi5  
Multisports Club 
 
 

Thurs 28th June 
 
Fri 29th June 
2:30 Celebration  
Assembly 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk  

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

  OUR SUPERSTARS! 
Our superstars this week are:  Suyesh, 

Oliver W (YR), Archisa, Ethan, Ruby G, Jessica J,  
 Ella O’R & Chloe O’R. 

 

Well Done! 

 

HOUSE POINTSHOUSE POINTS  
UPDATE:UPDATE:  

  
Burgoyne:   901Burgoyne:   901  
Connaught: 827Connaught: 827  

Redoubt:      811Redoubt:      811  
  Kearsney:  810Kearsney:  810  

On Tuesday, Keona, Aarushi, Ritima and  

Ikisha from Y4 performed a Traditional Nepali Dance at 

Lydden School.  They were fantastic and looked amazing.  

Thank you to their parents who helped prepare the girls 

and went along to watch them. 

With immediate effect the school office will 

not longer accept cash if it is not in a envelope 
marked clearly with the child’s name, class, 

amount and what it is for.  We will also no 
longer be able to offer change at the office. 

Thank you. 

Staff Development 

Day  

18th June 2018 

 

School Closed  

SEND Breakfast Meeting  

21st June 2018 8.45-9.30am in the Community Room  

Session Two Focus: Anxiety and Stress 

Thank you to all those who attended the ASD breakfast on Thursday.  It was a great 

session which will be continued in session Three when Mrs Tee will be focusing on 

‘Meltdowns’ . 

Next week however she will be looking at ‘Stress and Anxiety’.  Please come along 

to learn a little more about causes, triggers, strategies to support.   

Transition Afternoons 
5th and 12th July  

Thank you to those parents who have popped in and see me about class 
lists for next year.  Whilst these have not been finalised yet, I wanted to 

give you the dates for our transition afternoons.  
These afternoons are where classes will spend time with their new Class 

Teachers and TAs and have the opportunity to prepare for the next  
academic year.   

Obviously decisions about classes will be finalised and shared with you  
before the 5th!  

Apologies to Kristopher who’s name was left out of last 

week’s newsletter for Writer of the Week for the  

fantastic Fire Safety poster he produced with Finlay. 


